
 

Epsilon Kappa Theta 
Shake Out Info 

Dates: ​Saturday, September 26​th​ 5:00-8:00pm 
Sunday, October 4​th​ 2:00-5:00pm 

Location: ​Our house, 15 Webster Avenue 
About the event:  

• Coming to our Shake Out is non-binding — attending Shake Out does not guarantee that you will receive a bid, 
nor does it require you to accept a bid should it be offered to you.  

• Your Rho Chi will not take you to Shake Out; you will come on your own or with friends.  
• Before attending Shake Out, you must attend both a GLOS education session and a DBI overview session.  
• You do not need to attend a Panhellenic Recruitment info session in order to attend Shake Out.  
• Attending Shake Out is the only way to receive a bid from Theta this winter, since we are not participating in� 

formal recruitment.  
• You do not need to come at the beginning of the event.  
• You do not need to stay the whole time — you may stay for as long as you feel you need to in order for us to get 

to know you and for you to get to know Theta.  
• You can go to both Shake Outs, but you do not need to attend both in order to be eligible to receive a bid from us.  
• You can go to the second Shake Out even if you didn't go to the first one.  
• You are welcome at Shake Out even if you have never been to our house or don’t know a Theta (in fact, if both of 

these things are true, we’d love to meet you!)  
• You may come with friends, and you may express interest in joining our house as a group.  
• The event is casual — wear whatever you feel comfortable in; there is no official dress code.  
• You will hear from us about whether or not you’ve received a bid within 24 hours of the event. 
• Unlike formal recruitment, we do not use a computer system. 

 
About its relation to formal recruitment:  

• You can go to the first Shake Out and still go through formal recruitment, ​unless ​you accept a bid from us.  
• You can go to the second Shake Out if you dropped out of formal recruitment in Rounds 1 or 2.  
• You can go to the second Shake Out event and still go to Pref Night.  
• If you turn down a bid that we offer you, you may still go through formal recruitment and get a bid to another 

sorority.  
• If you turn down a bid that we offer you, it will not inhibit you from going through formal recruitment. 

 
Have questions?​ Please contact our President at ​Hyunjung.Kim.16@dartmouth.edu​ or our Recruitment Chairs at 
Madeline.S.Cooper.16@dartmouth.edu​ ​and​ ​Abigail.L.Munroe.16@dartmouth.edu​. 
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